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I have been a resident of Oregon since 1991, and have used mail in voting for as 

long as it has been available to me.  I feel that going back to in person voting, would 

be discriminating against those that are not as mobile, and don't have easy access to 

getting to a voting place.  It also means having to be able to get out of work to vote, 

which is not always possible for people.   


